
SMS Important Message: September 9

Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is an Important Message for today, 
September 9.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via 
email, and will also be available on our website under the Sunday 
Messages tab.

● Parents and guardians, attached to this SMS Important Message email will 
be a link to a survey titled “SMS Remote Learning: Parent/Guardian 
Perspective.”  This survey will also be available on our SMS website starting 

tomorrow, September 10.  At SMS we really would like to know how you as 

the parents and guardians of our students are working through remote 

learning and what are ways we can support you and continue to improve.  

We have also created a student version of this survey that will be available 

to students on tomorrow, September 10 through their homeroom Google 

Classrooms.  If you could fill out this survey by Friday, September 11, it 

would be greatly appreciated.

● Students, the English and Math IXL Diagnostic assessments are due by this 

Friday, September 11.  If you have not completed it, please do so.  This 
information is vital so that we have a clear understanding of how to support 

you in the classroom this school year.  Again, the English and Math IXL 

Diagnostic Assessment are due Friday, September 11.  Thank you.

Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), 
our Facebook page and our website for more important information 
on school events.  Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is 
pleased to serve our community!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd1mbxAjyqlrjiZbLqxpisTh8NsissE9lOXN_S_IeecCQ5b-A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd1mbxAjyqlrjiZbLqxpisTh8NsissE9lOXN_S_IeecCQ5b-A/viewform

